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Subject:  
After our meeting Tuesday night I went over to Jim's house at 516 Cambridge Ave and spoke to him.  He lives on 
the corner, and apparently there was an accident due to speed.  He would like two stop signs put up making the 
intersection a three-way stop.  There is already a stop sign on Rawlings facing North, stopping the southbound 
traffic.  We are not concerned with the traffic coming from the South because that is a court.  We would just like to 
have a stop sign put up on Cambridge for the cars heading eastbound and the cars heading westbound.  That 
would make Rawlings/Cambridge a three-way stop.  I checked and did not find another stop sign on Cambridge 
Ave. close to this intersection. 

 

Details:  
7/31/2023. This item was brought forward by Ald. D. Lemke as a referral to investigate the intersection control at 
the intersection of Cambridge Avenue and Rawlins Drive. Engineering staff have reviewed this item and 
recommend no changes to the intersection control. The vehicular crash in question resulted in a vehicle making a 
U-turn within the intersection and not yielding to a vehicle coming from behind them. This is the only reported crash 
at the intersection since the beginning of 2018. 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 

Financial Remarks: 
None 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 No recommendations. 

 
 


